January 27, 2000

Von Summers

NW Natural

220 NW 2nd Ave.

Portland, OR  97209

Dear Von,

Thank you for organizing NW Natural’s hot dog vehicle at the January 22nd Fix-It Fair. The hot dogs, as always, were a hug success with both the fair goers and the exhibitors alike. 

An estimated 550 people attended the Fair. Over 200 weatherization kits were distributed, 54 energy guzzling halogen torchieres were recycled and NW Natural’s Hot Dog Wagon passed out 300 dogs in about an hour and a half! 

As always, we sincerely appreciate your support and interest, and we look forward to working with you on the next round of Fairs in about 10 months.

Yours truly,

Jill Kolek

Fair Coordinator

